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March 31st, 1925#

Lieut.-Colonel H. F. Meurling, D.S.O.,U.C., 
Stockholm, Sweden.

My dear Colonel :

To-day Mr. Hamfelt presented 
your letter of introduction dated 17th of last 
June. He.delayed until now because he felt that 
he was unable to speak English sufficiently well. 
He tells me that while he learned English at 
school he never practised speaking it and since 
leaving school had made no attempt to use it.
I was impressed to-day by the ease and facility 
with which he expressed himself.

He has been using our Museum 
and Library during the winter and apparently is 
satisfied with the progress he has made. I 
introduced him to some Professors who work in 
fields kindred to Sis own.

Let me assure you that it was 
a pleasure to oblige you in any way. Mr. Hamfelt 
tells me that you expect to return to Canada 
shortly. I hope I may have the pleasure of seeing 
you then.

With all good wishes, I am,

Yours faithfully.


